
From: Nat Tudor <nat.tudor@1stinceandelton.org.uk> 
Sent: 23 December 2020 11:12
To: parishclerk@eltonparishcouncil.co.uk
Subject: 1st Ince & Elton HQ Exterior Works 

Hello Tracey

Hope you're keeping well

  

Our fundraising Committee recieved some fantastic news recently from Veolia. 
We have been granted the funding to have the exterior works on our HQ.

  

So firstly thank you once again Elton Parish Council for allowing us to extend 
our perimeter as we can now have the secure fence fitted. We can have the 
grounworks done and make the area a much more child friendly space and 
usable,  not just for Beavers, Cubs & Scouts, but for the whole Community to 
utilise when things eventually get back to normal.

  

Works wont be proceeding until at least Spring/ Summer.

 Thank you once again as without EPC support this wouldn't be possible. 

Merry Christmas & A Happy New Year

Kind Regards

  

Natalie Tudor

Chairperson

1st Ince and Elton

  

Mobile: 07846001424 

  

Website: www.1stinceandelton.org.uk

  

We prepare young people with skills for life
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